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Tēna tatou e te whānau           
 
 

Our whānau are really important to us and we want to acknowledge the resilience of our community.  Moerewa 

School will be holding a Whanau Day on the 1st July 2020.  We want to provide a place and space for our community 

to come together, eat together and ‘hang out’.   We will share some light banter, cool yarns and enjoy the 

entertainment that will be on offer.  Nau mai, haere mai!  

 

 

Kura Chrome Books 

We want to thank all those whanau who have returned Chromebooks to kura.  We have been informed by the 

Ministry of Education that the final delivery of Chromebooks, that were due for delivery during alert levels 3 and 4, 

should be delivered to homes within the next few days.   

 

These Chromebooks will need to be returned to kura so that our IT specialists can reconfigure them onto our school 

network.  They will then be distributed to our classrooms for use by our tamariki.  

 

 

Cold Weather Kakahu 

If whānau need awhi with school uniforms, in particular school jersey’s, jackets and shoes, please let us know.  As 
the cold weather sets in we want our tamariki to be toasty warm this winter.   
 
 
Full school panui will be sent home next week.   
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WHĀNAU! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


